 
To: 
Larry Krissek, CCI Chair

From:  James Fredal, CCI Sciences Subcommittee Chair

Re: 
Astronomy and Astrophysics Minor Semester Conversion Proposal

Date: Feb 21, 2011

Larry:

The Sciences subcommittee of the CCI met on Jan 3, 2011 reviewed and unanimously voted to approve the Semester Conversion Proposal for the Astronomy and Astrophysics Minor.  The conversion is straightforward with only minimal changes.  Because of the increased content of the Physics courses at the 2000 level or above, the minor will now require only one elective course in Physics or Astronomy. Also, for greater consistency with the Physics minor and for increased flexibility for the student, the minor will now include a broad range of high-level Physics courses in the list of possible electives.  The name will also change from Astronomy to Astronomy and Astrophysics to better reflect course content.
The proposal was sent back for a few minor fixes (one extraneous course listed and a fix on the PACER chart) and with those corrections we forward minor to the full CCI with a recommendation for approval.

Thank you.

Jim
Cc: Bernadette Vankeerbergen
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